THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS

FROM:
Nannette Johnston

DATE:
August 19, 2010

SUBJECT:
Adjustment to Salary Schedules for 2010-11

ISSUE

Salary Schedule for the 2010-11 needs to be adjusted.

FACTS

Typically, in the past, there has been approximately a 1.8% increase from one year to the next in the salary schedule for each year of experience (step increase). Due to the uncertain future of the budget, the step increase for this year was set at 0.5% and Board policy 03.121 was waived in part to freeze the administrative and extra service increments that typically increased by 1% each year.  The goal was to stay within the budget for salaries and avoid cuts in staffing positions.  The Edu-jobs bill and cost avoidance in energy usage will allow funding to restore the salary schedule for staff members.   
RECOMMENDATION

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education restore the 2009-2010 salary schedule and the 1% supplemental Increment for the 2010-2011 school year, except for any individual salary cells which would result in a reduction, in which case these cells will remain at the current level.
RECOMMENDED MOTION

I MOVE THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION RESTORE THE 2009-2010 SALARY Schedule and the 1% supplemental Increment for the 2010-2011 school year, except for any individual salary cells which would result in a reduction, in which case these cells will remain at the current level.
